2019 Fall Meeting Wrap-up

Our CNY meeting was held on November 6, 2019, at Crown Princess Fine Dining in Toronto.
We were pleased to have Mr. Mike Lombardi, President at MLBC Consulting. The topic was "
A Past President's View of the SOA"

Mike gave an excellent presentation enjoyed by over 80 attendees.

Please see the Presentation Archives section for the slides and audio recording, and the Onli
ne Photo Album
for photos.

We look forward to seeing you at our next event!
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